
 

 

 

CFS Weekly Bulletin 

Thursday 17 March 2022 

Important Dates and Events for Week Beginning 21 March 2022 

• Whole School: All week – House Festival Auditions Submissions 

• Year 11: Wednesday – PE GCSE Practical Moderation 

Week 2 timetable for Secondary pupils. 

House Point Totals 

 

 

 

 

 

We are delighted to regularly share House Point totals from right across the school with you now. 

Congratulations again to Pegasus who last week achieved the most House Points, but well done to all Houses. 

The winning House each week will be awarded a cup in Primary assembly, along with celebrating with the pupils 
some of the reasons why House Points have been given out. 

Updates and Reminders 

• All:  We raised just under £500 for World Book Day.  Also, our Bag2School collection raised £304 which has 

been donated to the British Red Cross Ukraine Appeal.  Huge thank you to everyone. 

• All:  The Courage Term club timetable is now live on the website along with the important dates of when 

and how to book your places.  Please do take a look and remember to scroll down below the timetable itself 

to see all the details of the clubs along with how to pay.  We now welcome a limited number of clubs for 

our children in reception. https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/co-curriculum/ 

• All:  Comic Relief is tomorrow.  Primary pupils may wear non-uniform with a red theme or superhero 

costume, for their “dance funny for money” activity that they’ll be doing throughout the day.  Secondary 

pupils, it’s non-uniform with a red theme, even better if it’s a Red Nose t-shirt.  There is also an opportunity 

for Secondary pupils to sign up to the 100k Cycle Smash in the Futures Hubs.  Tickets for the Cycle Smash are 

£2 each and can be bought from the Futures Hub office.  Non-school uniform donations of a minimum of £1 

can be made via this link please:    

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6713 

• All:  Last call to upload your House Festival auditions to Google Classroom.  If it’s a group performance, 

please make sure pupils all say who they are and their House.   
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Previous week 1193 1119 1257 1071 

Year to date 26595 24903 27397 23884 

https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/co-curriculum/
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=6713


 

 

 

• Primary:  It’s market day in Primary tomorrow.  Pupils need to bring £1 to school in small change if 

possible. 

• Primary:  The menu for primary pupils on Thursday 31 March is now a special Easter menu.  Please check 

on your pupils account that you have chosen the appropriate meal for them on this day due to the menu 

change.  The menu can also be found on our website.  https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-

bulletin/ 

• Primary, Year 7 & 8:  Activ8 are running a holiday club at CFS over the Easter holidays.  Details were 

emailed yesterday but can also be found on our website. https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-

bulletin/ 

• Year 9:  Just a reminder that the on-line consent process for the Year 9 teen booster vaccinations closes on 

30 March.  Details were emailed to parents just before half term but the letter can also be found on our 

website.  https://www.chichesterfreeschool.org.uk/weekly-bulletin/ 

• Year 11:  Easter GCSE revision session bookings go live tomorrow at 1530 through School Cloud.  

https://chichesterfree.schoolcloud.co.uk/ 

Recruitment/Volunteer Opportunities 

• All:  We need your help!  Ms Skinner is working hard to get the Primary Library back up and running again. 

We use the Accelerated Reader Scheme which monitors the children's reading and comprehension progress. 

One of the incentives we use to encourage and promote a love of reading is the weekly word count with 

children adding to their individual and class total every time they pass a short quiz on the latest book they 

have read. This year we are using a motivational raffle ticket prize system with amazing prizes planned for 

the lucky winners. If you feel you could donate a prize, (new condition and suitable for Years 3-6) please 

contact Ms Skinner on rskinner@chichesterfreeschool.org.uk  Thank you. 

Covid Reminders 

We are continuing to follow the Government guidance for Covid. i.e. 

- If your child displays any of the three symptoms below, they should isolate immediately and take a PCR 

test.  Isolation should continue until the result of the PCR test has been returned. 

- If your child continues to test using Lateral Flow Devices at home either by ordering them online or from a 

pharmacy and tests positive, they need to get a PCR test and isolate until the result has been returned. 

- If your child tests positive for Covid this isolation period may last up to 10 days.  If they test negative on the 

morning of day 5 and on the morning of day 6 they may leave isolation immediately and come to school on 

that same day.  If a positive result is returned then this process should continue until two consecutive 

negative results are returned when taken 24hrs apart.   

To keep our pupils and staff safe please do not send your child to school if they display any of these 3 symptoms, 

no matter how mild they are: 

1. Persistent cough 

2. High temperature (anything over 38 degrees) 

3. Loss of taste and/or smell 
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